
Planning and Development Act 2005 

 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

PROPOSED FIELD OFFICE AND ACCOMMODATION 

LOT 2 NO 54 KINGSWOOD STREET, WIDGIEMOOLTHA 

 

 
The Shire of Coolgardie has received an application to use and develop the above 
land for the following purpose and public comments are invited. 
 

Site  Lot 2 No: 54 Kingswood Street, Widgiemooltha  
 

Proposal Field Office and accommodation 
 

Details Proposed field office and accommodation, 
comprising. 

• install three custom-built, 20-foot 
demountable buildings to be used for staff 
and contractor accommodation. 

• one 40-foot demountable building to be 
used as a field office / store. 

• Power is supplied by an ultra-quiet diesel 
generator.  

• Access to the site is via Kingswood Street, 
Widgiemooltha. 

 
 
Details of the proposal are available to the public for inspection at the following 
locations during business hours as the following:- 
 

o Shire Kambalda Office at Irish Mulga Drive, Kambalda West,  
o Kambalda Rec Centre & library – Barnes Drive, Kambalda 

 
A copy of the plans and documents are available on the Shire of Coolgardie Website 

at www.coolgardie.wa.gov.au  

 

Comments on the proposal may be submitted to the local government in writing on or 
before the period ending on the 21 June 2023.  Comments on the proposal may be 
submitted to the local government in writing on or before that day by the following 
methods. 
 

Closing Date: 21 June 2023 

Email:   mail@coolgardie.wa.gov.au 

Post:   Chief Executive Officer, Shire of Coolgardie,  

    PO Box 138, Kambalda WA 6442 

 

 

James Trail  

Chief Executive Officers 

Shire of Coolgardie 

http://www.coolgardie.wa.gov.au/
mailto:mail@coolgardie.wa.gov.au

